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WELCOME TO THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR! 
 
Lincoln Family, 
 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year…we are humbled to be entrusted to 
partner with you in educating your children.  We aim to provide a strong educational 
foundation for the youth of our community.  Accompanying our educational program is a 
myriad of co-curricular and extra-curricular activities that supplement the learning in the 
classroom and provide enriching opportunities for our students.  We believe that our 
academic and other curricluar programs provide authentic and rewarding learning 
opportunities for each of our students.  It is our mission to pursue excellence in all we do.  
Our first priority is being student-centered as we work to ensure that we are providing 
students a challenging educational environment which helps develop the mastery of 
knowledge, enhance critical thinking skills and assist students in appropriate social-
emotional growth. 
 

A successful educational experience is built upon a strong partnership between 
families and school.  As educators, we work to reinforce important family values within 
our schools, and families work to support the work which educators are engaged in with 
their children.  We hope our partnership this year allows us to strengthen this bond as 
we work to be the best we can be for our children.  We will continue to ensure quality 
communication via our webpage, email, monthly newsletters, Final Forms, phone calls, 
and classroom communication systems in such a manner that puts important information 
at your fingertips.  
 

We are here to serve. We encourage you to contact us with your questions or any 
input which you might offer.  Lincoln is just a piece of the Warren City School District; as 
we team with the Superintendent, Central Office Administration, Lincoln Staff and the 
Board of Education to provide a safe, nurturing learning environment for our entire 
student body.  Have a wonderful 2024-2025 school year and stay healthy! 
 
Educationally, 
 
LINCOLN PK-8 ADMINISTRATIVE TEAM 
 
 

 


